
As the year draws to a close, we would like to share 
with you some highlights from 2018.

20182018

INSIGHTS

blogs published
over the year

20+
followers

2700+
followers

1800+ Retirement
Solutions

Meeting the needs 
of Australian Retirees

Galaxy Risk 
Engine

Life Insurance
Needs in
Australia

‘Employer of the Year’
Money Management and Super 
Review’s Women in Financial 

Services Awards 2018

Michael Rice published a new paper 
‘The Age Pension in the 21st Century’

Federal Budget Impact – 
Insurance (PYSP)

Productivity Commission – Assessing 
Competitiveness and Efficiency

Standing Committee on 
Economics – Franking Credits

CHARITIES WE’VE SUPPORTED OVER THE LAST 12 MONTHS

The Rice Warner team wish you and your 
family a Merry Christmas and a safe, enjoyable 
and well-deserved break. We look forward to 
working with you in 2019.

The Rice Warner offices will be closed from 
Monday 24th December 2018 and will 
re-open Wednesday 2nd January 2019.

https://www.ricewarner.com/federal-budget-average-premium-increases/
https://www.ricewarner.com/submission-in-response-to-the-pcs-draft-report/
https://www.ricewarner.com/inquiry-into-the-implications-of-removing-refundable-franking-credits/
https://www.ricewarner.com/the-age-pension-in-the-21st-century/



